[image: ]				Perry Oman, Muirfield Energy, Board Member
Greg Bechert, Scioto Energy, Board Member
		Huck Hayes, Alternative Energy Source, Board Member
Chris Greulich, North Shore Energy, Board Member
Dennis Giancola, H.P. Technologies, Board Member
		


[Representative/Senator] [Last Name]
[Address]
[Address]
[Address]

Re: House Bill 6 Repeal

Dear [Representative/Senator] [Last Name],

I am writing to urge you to support House Bill 738 and Senate Bill 346 – both of which would repeal House Bill 6. 

Without swift action, Ohioans will be forced to subsidize two nuclear plants – the David-Besse Nuclear Power Station and the Perry Nuclear Power Plant – beginning January 1.  This would threaten our open and free market construct – an unconscionable outcome, considering the expansive illegal campaign behind the passage of House Bill 6.

My company assists customers in selecting energy products. I work with my clients closely to understand their business needs and risk tolerance to ensure that the power and gas products they procure are the right fit for their operations. This type of service is dependent upon free, open, and competitive markets, where market players compete on price and products – not the ability to obtain government mandated subsidies. 

House Bill 6 provides a subsidy to the David-Besse and Perry plants that enables their generation to be sold at a discount to other generators and suppliers in the market. This stifles competitive market signals – diminishing the integrity of the market and making other competitive assets uncompetitive – while adding costs to customers as subsidies are funded through added fees on energy bills. 

Energy policy is rightfully an important discussion. The subject deserves an open, honest debate, free from undue influence and backroom favors that enrich certain assets at the detriment of all other market players. I urge you to support the hundreds of local businesses like mine who depend on free markets to survive. Back the repeal of House Bill 6.

Sincerely,


[Name]
[Business Name]
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